
Announcement for Observation Tour at JAEE Annual Meeting 2016 
 

The observation tour regarding the earthquake disaster prevention in Kochi is scheduled in the 

afternoon on the day before the JAEE Annual Meeting 2016. You are cordially invited to apply! 

 

Date: Sunday, Sep. 25th, 10:30 - 17:00 

Tour capacity: 30 person maximum (Order of applications) 

Participation fee: ¥3,000 yen (excluding lunch fee) 

Please notify whether you order a lunch box or not in the registration e-mail. Deadline of lunch 

box orders is Sep. 19th. Please notify if you need anything for a lunch box menu. Please pay the 

lunch box fee on the day in cash. 

Point of participation: 

JR Kochi station (10:30) or Kochi Ryoma Airport (11:30): connected with JAL493 and ANA1605. 

Please notify which point you select in the registration e-mail. 

Place to visit:  

(1) Tidal wave shelter at Tanezaki district, and lunch (12:00-13:00) 

(2) Katsurahama [Inari shrine] (13:15-14:00) 

(3) Kochi coast [Construction site for seismic and liquefaction resistance] (14:30-15:00) 

(4) Godaisan observatory (15:45-16:30) 

https://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Kochi-City_view_from_the_Godaisan.jpg 

(5) Harimaya Bridge (17:00) 

 

Announcement for Banquet at JAEE Annual Meeting 2016 
 

The banquet is scheduled in the evening on the first day of the JAEE Annual Meeting 2016. Local 

special dish and sake in Kochi will be enjoyed. You are cordially invited to apply! 

 

Date: Monday, Sep. 26th, 19:00 - 21:00 

Place: Ryoridokoro Kemari  http://hitosara.com/0004006114/ 

Participation fee: ¥5,000 yen (pre-registration), ¥7,000 yen (regular-registration) 

  Note: Only the small number of people will be accepted for regular-registration. 

Deadline for pre-registration: Wednesday, Sep. 21st  

  

Please e-mail to office@general.jaee.gr.jp for registration of both the observation tour and banquet 

with the e-mail subject of “registration of the observation tour and/or banquet”. 

The office will notify you of the transfer account. After confirming payment, the office will e-mail 

the payment confirmation to you. Please show it on the day of the observation tour and/or banquet. 

 


